
      

Birthdays:  April 2 Gladys Boos, 4 Avianna Wotila, 6 Alene Lander,  
8 Doris Abram, 14 Israel Mejia, 14 Pat Westfall, 15 Kathy Carpenito,  

16 Fred Nielsen, 2s Meladie Cen, 27 Bob Christofferson 
 

 

Ongoing Schedule: 
Sundays   9 a.m.  Adult Sunday School – Ronn Garton Library, Preston Hall 

Sundays  10 a.m.  Sunday Worship Service – Sanctuary  

Sundays  10 a.m.  Children’s Sunday School & Childcare during Worship Service – Preston Hall, 1st level 

Sundays  10 a.m.  Teen Church – Bob Nelson Room, Preston Hall 

Sundays  7 p.m. Mug & Bible Study – Dale & Lois Leister’s home, 961-5457   

1st  Sundays Communion 10 a.m. 

2nd Sundays after worship - Computer Assistance Hour (moved to Apr. 19th) 

4th Sundays 11:30 a.m. Mission Committee meeting – Fireside Room, Eidsath House 

1st  Mondays 5 p.m. Worship Committee meeting – Alma Mendosa Room, Eidsath House 

2nd  Mondays  6:30 p.m. Session Meets – Alma Mendosa Room, Eidsath House  

Mondays 4:30 to 6:30 p.m. Youth Group – Preston Hall, Daphne Mejia, 937-5403 
Tuesdays  9:15 a.m.  Women’s Bible Study –  Ronn Garton Library, Preston Hall (resumes Apr. 14th) 

Tuesdays  1:30 to 4:30 p.m. Deacon’s Outreach Program, including food and showers  

Tuesdays 6:30 p.m. PNC –  Alma Mendosa Room, Eidsath House 

Wednesdays  3:00 p.m. Christian Spirituality Study – Fireside Room, Eidsath House 

Last Wednesday of the month, 5:30 p.m. Soul Food outreach dinner – Preston Hall  

Thursdays 9:00 a.m.  Men’s Bible Study – Alma Mendosa Room, Eidsath House 

3rd  Thursdays Deacons’ Meeting  4 p.m. – Alma Mendosa Room, Eidsath House 

Thursdays 6:30 p.m.  Choir Practice – Alma Mendosa Room, Eidsath House  

Thursdays & Fridays, counseling sessions with Kathy Mooney – Fireside Room, Eidsath House 

Fridays  5 p.m.  Ringing of our bell, honoring the week’s war casualties 

 

Note:  Audio/Podcasts of sermons are made available each week on the church website.  

Also, CD’s of past sermons are available in the Library after church or weekdays in the office. 

 

Rev. Bill McGuinness, Pastor pastorbill@mendopres.org  

Daphne Mejia, Director of Children & Youth Ministries daphne@mendopres.org  

Kathleen Mooney, Counseling lifeissues@mendopres.org   
 

MENDOCINO PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH  

Charlotte Stone, Office Administrator charlie@mendopres.org  

44831 Main Street / P.O. Box 105    Mendocino, CA 95460   (707) 937-5441    www.mendopres.org 

 

The dedicated members of the MPC Pastor Nominating Committee have worked diligently 

and prayerfully for over a year to seek a new pastor for our church family.  They invite you 

to join them for a Potluck in Preston Hall at 5 pm this Saturday, April 11th, to welcome our 

pastoral candidate. Please take this opportunity to meet Matt and his wife Jennifer and 

children Hudson and Drew. Then come hear the Pastoral Candidate on Sunday morning, 

April 12th, 10 am at the Worship Service.  Please be present to vote as a congregation. 

All things Techie . . . get help, get connected! 
 

Need computer help?   
Due to the special events of next Sunday, NormaLee’s 2nd Sunday 
Computer Class will be held next week, 4/19, in the Alma Mendosa 
choir room, Eidsath House.  Email your questions ahead of time if you 
can: nandres@mcn.org 
 
New wifi link: The MPC wifi signal is due for an upgrade.  Those that 
have their computers and phones connecting automatically to “dlink” 
at the church may need to reset/re-search in their settings for wifi 
connection to obtain a signal.  The name of the signal has not been 
established yet, but it will be some variation of “mendopres.” 

 
  The Tuesday morning Women’s Bible Study group resumes April 14th - Pat Westfall, 937-5570. 

  It might seem an odd time to be thinking of Christmas at Easter, but Debbie Anderson who 

coordinates our annual participation in “Operation Christmas Child” shares this recent report about 

the gift shoeboxes collected in 2014 . . . More than 10.4 Million gift-filled boxes were gathered with 

15,338 of these collected in the North Bay. Even as you are reading this note, these shoeboxes are 

being delivered all over the world with the Good News of Jesus Christ.   

  Mendocino Coast Hospice is seeking compassionate, caring people who are interested in working 

with terminally ill patients and their families. 2015 Hospice Volunteer Training is April 15 to May 27, 

classes 1-4 pm in Fort Bragg. Contact Terry Ebrey, RN, 961-4617, tebrey@mchomehealth.org.   
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